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Sewerage Company Ltd.

Improving Reliability

PUBLIC NOTICE
WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION IN SOME 

PARTS OF NAIROBI CITY COUNTY

Toll Free number – 0800724366 | Email: info@nairobiwater.co.ke

Nairobi City Water and Sewerage Company Ltd will shut down the water supply in parts of the City to 
facilitate rerouting of the Water Supply pipeline (DN 1000mm) at the Uhuru Highway-Haile Selassie 
Junction to pave way for construction of the Green Park Pedestrian Underpass. The shutdown will start at 
6:00am on Thursday 03 October 2024 up to 6:00am on Friday 04 October 2024. 

Areas to be affected include:
•	 Central Business District (CBD), 
•	 Areas along Mombasa road, South B and C estates, including Mater Hospital, Jomo Kenyatta 

International Airport (JKIA), SGR, Athi River Export Processing Zone (EPZA), Coca Cola, Mukuru, 
Imara Daima, Estates and industries along North Airport road and Embakasi Village, Tassia 
Estate.

•	 Ngara Area, Wangari Mathai Road, Desai road, Kipande road, Limuru road, Muranga road and 
park road, Gigiri, Whispers Avenue, Village Market, UNEP and US Embassy

•	 General Services Unit and Administration Police Training Schools and Nairobi Internal Container 
Depot and parts of Baraka estate.

•	 Industries along Masai road and adjacent areas.
•	 Buruburu phase 3, 4 & 5 Gikomba, Pumwani, Majengo, Shauri moyo
•	 The whole of Industrial Area

We appeal to our customers for indulgence and urge them to use available water sparingly as we work 
towards restoring the supply. Any inconvenience is highly regretted.

Eng. Nahason M. Muguna
Managing Director


